m Riverside

Welcome to your update on the Murdishaw
Neighbourhood Plan

In May 2022 we visited your neighbourhood to carry out a survey to find out what matters the most to you
and what Riverside can do to improve the area you live in. Acting on your feedback, we developed an
action plan and a summary of the actions were set out in a local offer in the form of a leaflet which was
shared with customers in December 2022.

Over the past year, we’ve been working towards improving your neighbourhood through the action plan.
We’'ve delivered some good outcomes but recognise that some actions will take longer to deliver than

preferred.




On the concerns regarding anti-social behaviour:

— We're working closely with partner agencies and the local police, regularly
attending meetings with them, this includes Safer Halton and the Halton Problem
Solving Group.

— We've worked with the police on the ‘Street of the Week’ programme encouraging
residents to report any ASB concerns improving safety in the neighbourhood.

Please continue to report any instances of ASB to us via our call centre on 0345 111 0000
open 24/7. You can also call Crimestoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111. They'll ask
questions about the crime but won't ask about you. If you're concerned your call could be
traced, dial 141 before 0800 555 111, this will block your phone number. The police can be
called on 101 or in case of an emergency 999.



https://www.facebook.com/groups/971814352872856

Some of the things we will continue working on:

— We'll continue to work with key partners to improve your neighbourhood

— We now have a specialist Damp and Mould team who will inspect your property
when you report damp, mould and condensation, diagnosing and dealing with the
problem and letting you know the cause of the problem and providing you with
advice

— We are working toward future events with partners

— We'll continue to work with customers who enquire about charging electric
vehicles. Please speak with us before purchasing an electric vehicle to go through
your specific circumstances if you are wishing to install an electric charging point
as we are only able to give permission in certain types of properties.

To find out more or get involved in the neighbourhood plan developed for your area,

contact us at neighbourhoodplans@riverside.org.uk
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